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The Big Sing  

On Friday 25th May our Year 4 pupils, along with other schools in Calder-

dale will be taking part in the Big Sing in The Piece Hall. 

Between 1831 and 1890 thousands of local Sunday School children would come to-

gether in The Piece Hall for the Big Sing. It’s been recorded that up to 34,000 

people would pack the vast courtyard for this popular event. It will be great to see 

Year 4 talking part in history being recreated as we celebrate the past, present 

and the future of The Piece Hall and the local community.  

 

Tickets can be purchased online at www.thepiecehall.co.uk/events/the-

big-sing or by visiting the welcome centre at The Piece Hall. 

 

 

GROWTH Certificate Winners House Point Winners 

Lola, Caitlin, Mia, Erin, Ella, Sam, Seth, Sam-

uel, Holly, Millie, Bonnie, Shahzaib & Ruby.  
Ben , Olivia, Sadie, Seth, Lucas, Elsie & Lacey-

Mae. 



 

 

May 

7th School Closed for May Day 

Bank Holiday 

8th Reception Class Trip 

11th Non Uniform Day—£1.00 

donation required 

14th SATS week 

18th Year 5 & Year 6 Kwik 

Cricket at Ryburn 9.30—12.15 

21st—23rd Year 6 Residential 

24th Bikeability Year 5 & 6 

25th Bikeability Year 5 & 6 

25th The Big Sing Year 4 at 

Piece Hall 5.00—7.30  

25th School Closes 

June 

4th School reopens 

6th Class photos 

7th Bikeability Year 5 & 6 

8th Bikeability Year 5 & 6  

10th Northowram Burner & 

Summer Fayre 

12th Year 2 Trip to Sea Life 

14th Year 1 Class Assembly 

14th Father’s Day Secret Shop 

15th Year 5 & Year 6 small 

school rounders at Ryburn 9.30-

11.15 

19th Family Learning—1.15-3.15 

 

 

    Lunchtime Certificate Winners 

 

 

 

 

 

 

        

                    

           Non-Uniform Day 

Please don’t forget that it is non-uniform 

day on Friday 11th May 2018.  Your child 

can come into school in non-uniform to-

gether with a £1.00 donation to raise money for our 

PTFA.  This will enable them to do a hamper for the 

Summer Fayre being held at the Northowram Burn-

er.  Thank you. 

Weekly Attendance                        

School - 97.5% 

                May Day in Ripponden 

Please note that there will be stalls, rides and 

refreshments at St Bart’s Church and the large  

“Bridge” car park on Monday 7th May from 11.00 until 4.00.  

Everybody welcome. 

Class Attendance % No of late marks 

Acorns 97.5 2 

Oaks 98.9 0 

Willows 96.8 0 

Junipers 95.5 5 

Elms 98.6 2 

Rowans 97 1 

Maples 98.6 4 

Darcey, Caitlin, Abigail, George, Millie, Bea & Toby. 


